
The Seneca Nation of Indians is currently accepting letters of intent 
for those interested in serving on the:  

 
 

Purpose:  The Human Resource Oversight Commission is an independent 
Commission within the government of the Seneca Nation of Indians 
established for the purposes of: 

a) Adjudicating employees’ conflicts that may arise under the Nation’s 
Human Resource Policies and Procedures or Conflict Resolution 
Program.  

b) Reviewing, evaluating and recommending revisions of the Human 
Resources Policies and Procedures to the Council. 

c) To conduct interviews of department director/manager level positions. 

 

If interested, please submit a letter of intent to: 

Seneca Nation of Indians Clerk’s Office 
Attention: Bethany Johnson, Clerk 

90 Ohi:yo’ Way 
Allegany Territory 
Salamanca 14779 

 
Or  

email – BJohnson@sni.org  
 
 

Letter of intent and resume will be accepted until filled 
 
 

Posted 06/16/23 

mailto:BJohnson@sni.org

